 DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE UPPER RARITAN WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that onAPR 29 1999ursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management
Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Upper Raritan Water Quality
Management Plan was adopted by the Department. This revision to the Tewksbury
Township Wastewater Management Plan is to address minor changes regarding the
proposed Route 78/Bellemead Development Corporation Sewage Treatment Plant :
(NJPDES # NJ0102563). This revision reflects the merger of Lots 47 and 48 of Block 47
into a single Lot 48, Block 47 conforming to Township zoning requirements,
Additionalily, the revision reflects the minor shift in the location of the proposed
treatment plant which was agreed to by Bellemead Development Corporation in response
to concerns of neighboring residents and the request of the Township. No change in
service area, discharge location, flow or other activity is part of this revision.

Lance R. Miller, Director
Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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